
Work has begun on the Mill Creek Road Surface 
Preservation Project. The project will consist of 
11.6 miles of asphalt and gravel road rehabili-
tation and resurfacing work. This project is a 
partnership between the Federal Highway Ad-
ministration (FHWA), Park County, and the Yel-
lowstone District of the United States Forrest 
Service.  
This past week Riverside Contracting, Inc. 
began the subexcavation work and roadway 
reconditioning work on the upper gravel 
section of the project. The gravel section will 
be subexed in selected location, have ditches 
cleaned, and be reconditioned and resurfaced 
with 3 inches of new gravel and magnesium 
chlo-ride.  
Next week Riverside will continue their work on 
the gravel section with completing the subex-
cavtion areas and working on roadway recondi-
tioning. Pavement patching work will also begin 
on the asphalt section of the project.  
Construction work can be expected from 7:00 
a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  
Please be aware of heavy construction traffic 
throughout the project during working hours. 
Up to 30 minute delays could be experienced 
on the project.  

May 11, 2018 

Traffic Control Information 
Matt Bean, Project Engineer 
Federal Highway Administration 
Questions/Comments: 
Phone: (360) 607-4061 
Mailing Address: 
Unit A4-A, 1201 Highway 10 W, 
Livingston, MT 59036 

Week of May 14, 2018 
There will be multiple work 
zones throughout the project 
under flagger control.  
Expect up to 30 minute delays 
during construction opera-
tions. Be aware of heavy con-
struction traffic on the project. 

Above: Subexcavation and ditch reconditioning work in the 
gravel section of the project. 
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